Kindergarten Note:  September 25, 2014

Greetings:  Our class has had a busy week.  It is Apple Week and we are celebrating Johnny Appleseed.  We are doing apple projects all week:
Apple Prints
Apple “paper plate” art
Graphing our favorite apples
Trying apple cider
Making applesauce
“Stained glass” apples
Reading apple books
We had our first Hot Lunch today of Pizza.  Pay attention to the PIN as we will have other opportunities to order hot lunch—and save you from making all the “brown bag” lunches!
AS for school, remember we have our first big social event on Friday, October 17th—Harvest Festival.  We can really use your help: we need donations for gift certificates and free items for our Silent Auction.  Please see me and I can explain!  Last year we made over $3,000 which we split between Grace Lutheran for library books and the Alisa Ann Ruch Burn Foundation.  This year the money will be used for some on-going projects at Grace Lutheran School.

Remember next Monday and Tuesday are our Parent-Teacher conferences.  Please stop by the Scholastic Book Fair while you are waiting.  I will be taking your children in on Monday to put a book on their Wish List. 
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Mrs. Kilcullen

